
NEW use of EDIPI on TRANServe web application 

 

• The EDIPI is now being used on your transit application (formerly the “Identifier”). 
See below. 

• No longer using last four SSN (considered PII). 
• Effective immediately for Air Force members applying for transit benefits for the 

first time. 
• Current participants will update during next recertification (in 2021) or may do so if 

making a change/update to current application.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


